ARMENIAN CHURCH OF THE HOLY RESURRECTION
1910 STANLEY ST., P.O. BOX 1080
NEW BRITAIN, CT. 06050

ORGANIZATION REPORT FOR THE YEAR 1992

NAME OF ORGANIZATION CULTURAL COMMITTEE

CHAT RMAN Susan DerMargosian TREASURER - Rose Badrigian

ADDRESS 65 Berkshire Drive - Farmington, Ct.

TELEPHONE __ (203-) 677-0489

NUMBER OF MEMBERS 12 . NUMBER OF MEETINGS 2
1

Cash on Hand, January 1l $ 1081.45 1293
Income for the Year 32.47 Bal. $1083.92

Int.-Jan. 5.78
Digbursements for the Year 30.00 Int.-Feb. 2,22
Balance, December 31 1083.92 Bal.1993 $1091.92
AMOUNT TRANSFERRED TO PARISH COUNCIL ¢ 1083.92 $1091.92-2/7/93

FUNCTIONS, ACTIVITIES & COMMENTS

MEMBERS : Barbara Badrigian, Harry Badrigian, Steve DerMargosian.

Gregg Kallajian, Darlene Simonian, Guy Simonian,

Mark Simonian, Charles Vartanian, Elizabeth Vartanian,

and Sarah Yagoobian

PAST MEMBERS: Alice Avedisian and Suzanne Parnakyan

P

PLEASE SEE ATTACHED SHEETS




CULTURAL COMMITTEE REPORT FOR THE YEAR 1992

The Cultural Committee did not sponsor any programs during this past
year. The Cultural Committee was organized approximately 10 years ago
and since then has sponsored approximately 30 programs. These programs
were quality cultural presentations which not only brought and
encouraged cuality talepts to the community, but also presented the
fine character of the Armenian community to the greater non-Armenian
populace.

In addition to the cultural contributioms, the committee's activities
resulted in our church obtaining a new grand piano and a substantial
monetary gain for our church.,

Most importantly, we hope that the Cultural Committee's activities
helped set an example for continued participation and envolvement by
church members into other needs of our church.

In light of the years of service, the Cultural Committee has decided
to dissolve at this time; however, we encourage others to keep alive
the cultural profile of our church.

The committee presently has $1,083.92 in the treasury, which will be
given to the Parish Council. We reégmmend that these funds be
designated to be used to finance future cultural programs.

In behalf of the Cultural Committee, I sincerely thank Father Michael
and the Parish Council for their support and encouragement through
the years, and all our parishioners and friends who supported the

many Cultural Programs. We hope you enjoyed what we brought to you.




I personally thank all the members of the Cultural Committee, past
and present, for their efforts. The many successful programs could
not have been possible without their individual unselfish participation

and contributions. We had a good team!

Respectrully submitted,

M@MW

Susan DerMargosian
Chairman, Cultural Committee




